
Eastern Modesto Subbasin  
Landowner Workshop 

Wednesday January 25, 2023, 5:00-6:30 PM 
Stanislaus County Farm Bureau 

1201 L St, Modesto or register to join by Zoom: bit.ly/Landowner-Event 
 

Do you depend on groundwater for a majority, if not all, of your water supply needs 
for crops and livestock? Stanislaus County invites you to join a workshop series that 
is tailored for landowners in the eastern Modesto Subbasin. The first meeting is 
anticipated to cover: 

• Status update of the STRGBA GSA Groundwater Sustainability Plan and 
progress towards implementation. 

• Review of governance in the Non-District East Management Area. 
• Current groundwater conditions in the Non-District East Management Area. 
• Projects to promote groundwater reliability.  



 
 

Stanislaus County is a member 
agency of the Stanislaus and 

Tuolumne Rivers Groundwater Basin 
Association (STRGBA) Groundwater 

Sustainability Agency (GSA). 

We recognize that landowners such 
as yourself have a greater 

understanding of the range of 
groundwater management options 
that can respond to the subbasin’s 
challenges and invite you to share 

your input with us. 


